MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL — BANGALORE EAST
CIRCULAR — 27.05.16 / Dept- P-02

40/123, SRB Gardenia, Kumbena Agrahara, Kadugodi Post, Bangalore-67

Dear Parent,
Greetings from MLZS East!!]

Kindly note that the the road leading to our school is being repaired and BBMP has blocked it. Keeping in
mind the safety and security of the students and the parents, the school re-opening date has been
changed to 8th June 2016.

Thanks and Regards,

Principal
080- 28454545, 9480284545, 9481700611



